
Morning Announcements 

    Wednesday, March 21, 2018    
1. The boy’s track team finished 4th overall out of 12 teams last night at the 

Marshfield Invite.  Taking home first place medals were the 4 by 800 relay team 
of Dakota Fox, Tyler Balgord, Chase Swan, and Adam Dums. The girls will 
compete in Marshfield on Thursday.  

2. Any senior who did not pick up their Josten’s order can do so in the office with 
payment of the remaining amount due.  

3. Rib Lake High School will be hosting Solo-Ensemble on Friday.  There will be no 
classes for students on this day. 

4. Just a reminder that Mrs. Schultz’s forensics groups start practicing again this 
week. 

                                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                     
 

  

 Lunch 

Hamburger & Bun 

French Fries 

Green Beans 

The Garden Spot 
Peaches 

Tropical Fruit  
 


